May 23, 2001

Dennis Stevenson

Assistant Administrative Rules Coordinator

Office of Administrative Rules

Department of Administration

Statehouse

Boise, ID  83720

Re:  Notice of Temporary and Proposed Rule, Docket No. 31-4101-0101—Telephone Customer Relations Rules

Dear Dennis,

Enclosed for your information and review is the Idaho Public Utilities Commission’s Notice of Temporary and Proposed Rule in the above referenced case.  The Notice is being submitted for publication in the next Administrative Bulletin on July 4, 2001.  I have also enclosed for your review an approved Administrative Rules Form, a 3.5 inch diskette with the Notice and the Temporary/Proposed Rules, and the rulemaking checklist.

If you have any questions regarding this Notice, please contact me at 334-0312.

Sincerely yours,

Donald L. Howell, II

Deputy Attorney General

Enclosures

cc:  
Legislative Services (9)

Ron Law

Bev Barker
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